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Licensing

From:
Sent: 16 February 2023 08:40
To: Licensing
Subject: Application from Out Here Ltd

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Categories: Kathryn

Dear Sir or Madam 
I would like to object to the music and alcohol licensing hours in the application by Out Here Ltd at St Giles Park. 
The extremely extended hours 3am for music and 5am for alcohol are extremely disruptive for local residents given 
that expected numbers are 17000 in year 1 and 25000 in year 2 and are also not in line with the alleged aim of the 
festival This event is being advertised as a family event and alcohol sale and music into the early hours/all night are 
not compatible with this. I do not believe that the period in which alcohol is not for sale is long enough either for 
welfare reasons, noise to the community and particularly given the rural location and that ticket holders will be 
driving to the site. I believe it could encourage drunk driving on rural roads after the event.  
Local families will be unable to have any reasonable  period of daytime peace and/or length of nighttime  sleep 
given the expected noise levels from music and it’s duration. The organisers have only made provision for free 
tickets to people who live in a very small radius of the site with others in the locality having to pay either a reduced 
or full price depending on their address.  Therefore there is little in the way of mitigation for those disrupted.  
I would urge you to reduce both the music and alcohol timings Kind regards
 

 
 
Sent from my iPhone 

kathryn.miller
Typewriter
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